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11th February 2025 
Dear parent/carer, 

 
We are excited to inform you that our year 2 children will take part in this year’s Chelmsford Infant Music Festival on 
Thursday 27th March 2025, taking place at Christchurch on New London Road in Chelmsford.  A variety of schools 

will be performing in the festival, which provides a chance for the children to meet others from the surrounding area. 
The children have already begun listening to and learning the songs for the performance ‘The Litter Muncher’ which 
they are very excited about. 
 
We will be travelling to the performance by coach and therefore require a contribution of £6.00 per child to cover 
transport costs. Please complete and return the permission slip below by Friday 7th March, payment to be made 

via School Money. 
 
Overall costs 
Coach: £320.00 
Music: £40.00 
 
The performance will finish at Christchurch at 3.30pm. Please make arrangements to collect your child from 
Christchurch at this time as we will not be providing transport back to school. If another parent is going to 
collect your child, please inform your class teacher in writing no later than the morning of Friday 21st March. 

 
Parents are prohibited from taking photos or videos as instructed by the venue organiser. Due to fire regulations 
and space in the venue, unfortunately siblings of any age would not be able to attend.  
We will inform parents how they can purchase tickets when we have the information. Last year it was initially one 
ticket per child at a cost of £5.00. There might be an opportunity to purchase more than one ticket too, nearer the 
time. Parents must ensure that they take their ticket with them to the performance, otherwise entry could be denied.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Emily Bingham 
Deputy Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parental Consent for Music Festival 2025 –Year 2 
 

I give my permission for my child (name)……………………………………………………………………………class ….. 
to take part in the Music Festival on Thursday 27th March 2025 and be transported to the event by coach and have 
made my contribution of £6.00 via School Money. 

I understand it is my responsibility to arrange for my child to be collected from the venue at 3.30pm and 
will notify Mrs Bingham or Miss Storey in writing if someone else will collect my child on my behalf. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………….. Date………………….. 

 

Parent Name………………………………………………………………………………………… 

mailto:admin@baddowhall-inf.essex.sch.uk
http://www.baddowhallinfant.co.uk/

